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Dear Legislature,  

 

Please vote no on HB 4079!  

There is a labor shortage now so why should we pay people to stay home?  

This is beyond absurd.  

Even working part time 20 hours a week a person would make more money.  

20 hours a week X $12.00 per hour = $240  

Times 4 weeks a month = $960 

 

Thank you 

 


